
 

 

 
Firm Opens Office in Atlantic City 
 

 
Greenblatt, Pierce, Funt & Flores, LLC (GPFF), is pleased to announce the opening of its new office in Atlantic 
City, New Jersey. The office location is 1616 Pacific Avenue, Suite 316. Atlantic City, NJ 08401. Phone: (609) 
246-7944. 
 

The firm also has major offices in Philadelphia and Haddonfield, New Jersey and has been handling criminal 
and civil matters in NJ for over twenty (20) years. According to Managing Partner Ronald Greenblatt, “It is 
because our practice at the Shore has grown so much, we felt the need to open this office so we can better 
serve our clients. When we decided to open our Shore location, there was no better choice than Atlantic 
City in the historic Schultz-Hill Building.  Atlantic City is the heart and soul of the Jersey Shore. While we 
know that this fine city is struggling now, we look forward to being a part of another Atlantic City 
comeback.” 
 
The firm has deep ties to the Atlantic City Community. Ron Greenblatt lived on Sovereign Avenue as a child 
and worked at Resorts Casino while he was in college. Patricia Pierce was raised in Cumberland County and 
now resides in Cape May County. Firm associate, Ashley Shapiro, graduated from Atlantic City High School in 
2001, where she was on the Crew Team before going on to be a Division 1 college rower.  
 

Founded over 20 years ago as an aggressive criminal defense law practice, Greenblatt, Pierce, Funt & Flores 
is an established, full-service law firm with experienced attorneys skilled in all areas of criminal, 
employment, civil, and family law. The firm has offices in Pennsylvania and New Jersey. For more 
information on the firm or its attorneys, please see www.gpfflaw.com  or contact Ronald Greenblatt at 
215.735.1600. 
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